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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
23 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, ME 04333-0023

JANET T. MILLS A. PENDER MAKIN
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

December 27, 2021

Stacey Bissell, Director of Special Education
Sanford School Department

917 Main Street, Suite 200

Sanford, ME 04073

Dear Stacey Bissell,

The Maine Department of Education’s programmatic monitoring is based on requirements in the
Individuals with Disabilities Act (IDEA) and its implementing regulations, on any additional
guidance provided by the U.S. Department of Education’s Office of Special Education Programs
(OSEP), and on requirements of Maine regulations, specifically Chapter 101.

Thank you for your participation in the MDOE'’s special education monitoring program for the
school year 2020-2021. Your school district has completed the process with no further actions
needed. Please share my commendation with your dedicated staff.

Sincerely,
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Erin Frazier
State Director of Special Services Birth-22
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cc: Matthew Nelson, Superintendent of Schools
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